
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

The Greensboro Symphony Orchestra  
responds to novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 
Greensboro, NC (March 13, 2020) – On Wednesday, March 11, 2020, North Carolina 
Governor Roy Cooper advised postponing or canceling all gatherings with over 100 
people until April 15, 2020, to reduce the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19). The 
Greensboro Symphony Orchestra (GSO), in light of this recommendation, will postpone 
and reschedule the following events and performances held at the Steven Tanger Center 
for the Performing Arts. As new dates are confirmed, the GSO will make a public 
announcement. 
 
 
Event Name     Original Date   New Date 
 
School Performance Concerts  March 25, 26, & 30, 2020 TBD 
 
Name That Tune: On Broadway  March 27, 2020  TBD 
 
Masterworks: Beethoven’s 9th  March 28, 2020  TBD 
 
Music of Queen    April 4, 2020   August 21, 2020 
 
POPS: An Evening with Matthew Morrison April 18, 2020   TBD 
 
Masterworks: Maestros & Mendelssohn May 9, 2020   TBD 
 
Chamber Concert ft. Dmitry Sitkovetsky May 11, 2020   TBD 
 
 
Ticketholders should hold on to their tickets until additional information is available 
regarding rescheduled dates. The GSO is in the process of updating ticket information at 
greensborosymphony.org and ticketmaster.com. For more information, please visit GSO 
on their website or contact the GSO Box Office via email and phone at 
boxoffice@greensborosymphony.org and 336-335-5456 x224 or x223. 

 
 

http://greensborosymphony.org/events/category/masterworks/
http://www.ticketmaster.com/
mailto:boxoffice@greensborosymphony.org


### 
 

Discover the Greensboro Symphony on social media: 
 

   
 
PRESS CONTACT* 

Keyshia Haithcock 
Director of Development & PR 
Phone: 336-335-5456 x239 
Email: khaithcock@greensborosymphony.org 
 

*Please do not publish this information 
 

 

mailto:khaithcock@greensborosymphony.org
https://www.facebook.com/greensborosymphony
https://www.instagram.com/greensborosymphony/
https://twitter.com/GSOSymphony

